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Please support safe staffing. It takes every single frontline staff member caring for 

patients to provide safe patient care. In 2008 I sat in my nursing school orientation 

class and was informed there will be a nurse staffing shortage by 2030. It’s no longer 

just a nurse staffing shortage but a frontline healthcare shortage. We need your help. 

Please support this bill. 


